
 

Stay informed 

www.asu.asn.au/airlines   •   www.facebook.com/australianservicesunion   •   twitter.com/ASUairlines 

 
Authorised and published/printed by Linda White, Assistant National Secretary, Australian Services Union,  

Ground floor, 116 Queensberry Street, Carlton South, Victoria, 3053, Australia 

 

 
 

Time to start preparing for our next 
Emirates Agreement 
 

Our current Emirates agreement expires on 31st December 2013 and while it 
might seem a long way off it is never too early to start getting ready for the 
next round of bargaining, so shortly your union, the Australian Services 
Union (ASU) will be distributing a survey designed to determine what 
claims we should be making on behalf of members for the new agreement. 

Who is the ASU 

The ASU is the largest airlines union in 
Australia.  

We have members in domestic, regional and 
international airlines, ground handlers, 
aviation contractors and contact centres. 

We are the experts representing staff in guest 
services, customer service, administration, 
finance, marketing, IT, sales and marketing, 
cargo, contact centres and in a range of other 
important areas. 

How does bargaining Work? 

The ASU will be negotiating the new 
agreement for our members under the Fair 
Work Act just like last time. 

Under the Fair Work Act, Emirates is required 
to provide all employees who are to be 
covered by the proposed agreement with a 
letter outlining your rights – this is known as 
the Notice of Bargaining. This notice formally 
signals the start of bargaining. 

Negotiators of agreements are called 
“bargaining representatives” under the Fair 
Work Act. 

Members of the ASU do not have to do 
anything about the appointment of a 
bargaining representative as the ASU 
autormatically represents members. 

The ASU will form a National Negotiating 
Team (NNT) made up of delegates and 
officials to conduct the negotiations for ASU 
members as we did for the last agreement. 

Emirates management have signalled they 
want to start bargaining early so we expect 
the notice of bargaining to be sent out in a 
couple of months time. 

What do we want in the new 
agreement? 

The agreement will cover staff in all Emirates 
Offices and airports including the licensed 
engineers. 

To best establish what issues are important to 
staff the ASU will be conducting a survey. We 
will collect the results and report back about 
the most popular responses which will form 
the claims that you want to make for the new 
agreement. Once we have done that we 
provide our claims to the company and start 
bargaining.   
 

Working together 

During negotiations it is incredibly important 
that all areas work together and have an ASU 
representative on the National Negotiating 
Team so we can coordinate our claims and 
work together. That worked really well during 
the last agreement and it will work well again 
if we get organised and get ready. 

Time to join the ASU 

If you’re not a member of the ASU, you can 
join online now at our secure form: 
https://asujoin.asn.au/  
 

Need more information? 

For more information, please get in touch with 
the relevant contact below. 

 

Branch Contact Mobile 

NSW US Gary Whalley 0459 068 518 

QLD Jo Justo 1800 177 244 

SA Darryl Anthony 0418 940 648 

VIC  Imogen Sturni 0433 339 656 

WA Raechel Smith 0417 969 767 
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